

Upper Peninsula Power Company

1002 Harbor Hills Drive Marquette, MI 49855 www.UPPCO.com

May 08, 2024

RE: UPPCO Equipment Inspections

Dear Customer:

At Upper Peninsula Power Company (UPPCO), we strive to provide our customers with safe, reliable, affordable power. In support of this goal, we have contracted with Karcz Utility Services to complete an inspection of our equipment (poles, wires, guys, underground facilities, and substation equipment). This letter is to inform you that Karcz will be completing inspections between May and November of this year on or near your property.

On occasions, access to our equipment may be impeded by fences, trellises, shrubs or trees, or hardscape materials like retaining walls. Please assist us by relocating or removing any landscaping, fences, and/or retaining walls that may be located within twelve (12) feet of the front of UPPCO-owned ground-mounted utility equipment (side with the lock) and four (4) feet of the sides and back. Karcz employees may remove any obstructions they encounter while performing their inspections or their work will be postponed until the area has been cleared.

UPPCO's standard safety procedures will be followed. Karcz vehicles will be marked, and employees will identify themselves whenever they are looking for UPPCO-owned equipment that may be located upon, or near your property. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the inspections, or our work in general, please contact us at (906) 449-2013 or by email at customerservice@uppco.com.

Best Regards,

Ryan Pantti

Distribution Technical Supervisor

Ryon & Pointle

Upper Peninsula Power Company



Karcz signed vehicles



Linemen need room to work



Please remove any obstructions / shrubs